
Covid 19 “Coronavirus” Update 

The health and safety of our valued clients and 

staff are our highest priority and we are closely 

monitoring and following Government advice 

in the light of the Covid-19 (‘Coronavirus’) 

pandemic.  

 

Our office is open as normal Monday to Friday 

9.00 a.m. to 5.00 p.m. In accordance with 

Government guidelines, we request that all 

persons attending our premises continue to 

exercise caution and do not enter our premises 

if they know they have or they are exhibiting 

symptoms of Coronavirus. The wearing of face 

masks is entirely at the discretion of visitors 

and our staff.  

 


